Wanda Fredrick

From: Dana Davis

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 9:08 AM
To: Jaynellen Holloway

Cc: Andrew Beyer

Subject: Re: Pedestrian danger

Hi -

| agree that this item is peripherally related to the Water St. closing.

I'd be interested in getting input from the Police Department regarding an uptick in fender-benders and other
accidents at that Main St. - Water St. intersection. I'd like to hear their comments regarding safety concerns for both
vehicles and pedestrians.

Would there be any value in adding just a general informational item on the Agenda - something like "Update from
the Police Department regarding traffic and pedestrian safety issues in and around the Town Square." ?

Perhaps we can discuss more tomorrow afternoon when we meet?

Dana Davis

From: Jaynellen Holloway <JHolloway@watertownwi.gov>
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 3:39 PM

To: Dana Davis <DDavis@watertownwi.gov>

Cc: Andrew Beyer <ABeyer@watertownwi.gov>

Subject: FW: Pedestrian danger

Dana, | don’t know if this is a stand alone agenda item or if it is related to closing Water St. as | am not clear as to what Pine Hill
owners are asking or what part of the intersection this took place at.

Thoughts?

Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E.

Director of Public Works/City Engineer
City of Watertown

106 Jones Street

Watertown, WI 53094

Office: 920.262.4050
[Holloway@Watertown Wi.gov
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From: Jaynellen Holloway <JHolloway@watertownwi.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 12:23 PM

To: Jaynellen Holloway <JHolloway@watertownwi.gov>
Subject: FW: Pedestrian danger



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E.

Director of Public Works/City Engineer
City of Watertown

106 Jones Street

Watertown, WI 53094

Office: 920.262.4050
[Holloway@Watertown Wi.gov
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From: Emily McFarland <emcfarland@watertownwi.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 10:05 AM

To: Jaynellen Holloway <JHolloway@watertownwi.gov>; Andrew Beyer <ABeyer@watertownwi.gov>
Subject: FW: Pedestrian danger

Please share this email with Ald. Davis and work with her to see what action/potential action can occur at Public Safety
and Welfare

From: Pine Hill Farm <info@thepinehillfarm.com>
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:44 AM

To: Emily McFarland <emcfarland@watertownwi.gov>
Subject: Pedestrian danger

Hi Emily! This is Jackie writing. I've mentioned this to a couple of city members already but thought | would take it to you as well.
We are seeing near death experiences of vehicle vs pedestrian every single day at our intersection. Just right now | witnessed
two little boys about 9 years old crossing the street at the end of a walk signal and a city garbage truck attempted to turn right
on red and they were inches from being hit until he spotted them out of the corner of his eye and quickly screeched to a halt. It
was terrifying for both parties and for myself to watch. | don't know what could possibly be done to make that intersection safer,
but with the heavier pedestrian traffic as of lately, something bad will happen soon. Like | said, we witness these encounters
every single day we are at the store. | don't know what the solution would be though.

Thanks for listening!

Jackie

Pine Hill Farm
www.thepinehillfarm.com

Wellness Collective + Market
200 W. Main Street, Watertown
Ph: 920-390-4462

The Wellness Spa
118 N. Water Street, Watertown
Ph: 920-390-2874



